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News Flash: Article V of the Constitution has been repealed! 





The foregoing “News Flash” was of course parody (even down to the “doctored” screen capture); 

it was indeed depressing parody since it is clear Senator Cardin, of my home state of Maryland, 

truly believes the First Amendment has already been amended along these lines, even further 

depressing when you consider many others on the Left readily support such a change in First 

Amendment interpretation.  Knowing the Left, they will not ask the American people how they 

feel about such a change in interpretation, the Left will simply proceed, using the courts, to 

impose its new interpretation until such time as the Supreme Court tells them to “go pound sand 

in a rathole,” or something perhaps more legal sounding. 

It is amazing to behold the hubris of the radical left as they announce this and similar plans to 

impose their authoritarian utopia on the American citizenry. That they do so without hesitation 

or any hint of uncertainty as to the constitutionality of their plan is breathtaking. 

Senator Robert “KKK” Byrd (D) of West Virginia (1917-2010) was famous for pulling out his pocket 

Constitution whenever someone brought up a Constitutional topic. It may seem tempting to send 

Senator Cardin a copy, but I suggest it would be a complete waste of time. It would be equally 

inappropriate to simply avoid the terms and phrases the Left finds “hateful” (if they ever tell us 

what these consist of) because doing so gives them a win before the final whistle sounds. 

Instead, we should continue to speak truth to lies, ever mindful of the few exceptions the 

Supreme Court has already made to speech protected by the STILL IN EFFECT First Amendment! 
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